
Consider approval of a Memorandum of Understanding with the UCISD Moving Forward
Foundation for the Community Change Grants

September 16, 2024

1. Board Goal - Domain 4, Objective 1 - Alignment of Financial Well Being with Student
Achievement

2. Background:

The Administration has been looking for grants to fund some major projects for our
campuses - HVAC, roofs, electrical just to name a few of the needs.

3. Process:

The Administration is applying for a grant (Inflation Reduction Act Community Change
Grants Program) through the US Environmental Protection Agency. To apply, the
district must partner with a local non-profit. We asked the UCISD Moving Forward
Foundation to partner with the District to apply for the grant. If awarded, not only will
UCISD receive funds, but the MFF will also receive funds to use towards the new
elementary school to help with energy efficiency and other items.

4. Fiscal Impact:

None

5. Recommendation:

Consider approval of a Memorandum of Understanding with the UCISD Moving
Forward Foundation for the Community Change Grants

6. Action Required:

To approve the Superintendent to execute the Memorandum of Understanding with the
UCISD Moving Forward Foundation for the US Environmental Protection Agency
Community Change Grants.

7. Contact Person:
Pam Bendele


